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Beglinger for Governor Secures Ballot Position  

The campaign of Joan Ellis Beglinger announced today that the Wisconsin Elections 

Commission confirmed she has secured her position on the ballot in the race for governor in 

November.   

Beglinger entered the race for governor as an independent conservative in April 2021, coming 

out of retirement as a hospital administrator and registered nurse.   “I had no aspirations to be 

the governor, but our freedom is under assault and if we don’t push back hard, we won’t be 

living in a free country.  Both parties have corrupted themselves with money and power, leaving 

me no alternative but to make the steep, uphill climb as an independent,” Beglinger explained. 

Beglinger has traveled the state non-stop for more than a year meeting thousands of voters who 

say they are tired of settling.  She said she believes this is the year an independent can win in 

Wisconsin and is running on competence and her history of success as a business leader in 

Wisconsin. 

  “Competence is not what you say you’re going to do for people, it’s what you’ve actually done,” 

she said.  “As the Vice President for Patient Care and Chief Nursing Officer at St. Mary’s 

Hospital in Madison for 22 years, I managed a $200 million budget and we produced some of 

the best outcomes in the country.  My track record is long, public and measurable.  When the 

voters have an opportunity to compare what I have actually accomplished with every other 

candidate, their choice will be clear.”  

Beglinger said she is confident she will pull voters from every segment of the political spectrum.  

“I don’t believe most of us are partisans.  We are Americans. We want to live free, take care of 

our families and pursue our dreams.” 

For more information or to schedule an interview, connect with Joan Ellis Beglinger at 

contact@beglingerforgovernor.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


